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STC-CS-2568-26 
 
 
 

3 March 2025 
 
 
Subject :  Receiving the announcement as the winning bidder for the procurement, development, 

installation, and maintenance of the Utility Platform (UTP) from the Provincial Electricity Authority 
 

To        :  President 

   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 
 Samart Telcoms PCL (the Company) would like to notify that the Portalnet Co., Ltd. (the 
Subsidiary), a subsidiary in which the Company holds 99.99 percent of total shares, has received the 
announcement from the Provincial Electricity Authority, dated 3 March 2025, regarding the 
announcement of the winning bidder for the procurement, development, installation, and maintenance 
of the Utility Platform (UTP) that the Subsidiary has been selected as the winning bidder with the 
proposed price of Baht 3,127.12  million, including VAT.  The Subsidiary will proceed to sign the contract  
after receiving the invitation letter from the Provincial Electricity Authority. 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

  
 
 

Yours faithfully  

 
 
     -Signature- 
 
                                                                                                     (Mr. Jong Diloksombat) 

      President 
 
   


